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Upcoming Events 

Date Event Time Location 

May 25th       Council 
Meeting & 
Elections 

7:30 PM Parish Center 

June 8th Officers 
Meeting 

7:30 PM Parish Center 

June 22nd   Council 
Meeting 

7:30 PM Parish Center 

June 30th  Last day to get Scholarship 
Applications 
submitted. 

July 24th  Quarterly 
meeting 

1 PM Parish Center 

 

Council Meeting Topics 
 

It’s time to elect council officers for 2016-2017.  

The election will take place as our first item 

under new business at the council meeting on 

Wednesday.  Please come to the meeting and 

take part in the election.  A partial list of officers 

is located on the back of this newsletter. 

Additionally there will be several other topics to 

be discussed including: 

 

 Date of our Annual outing. 

 Next Council Event on June 5th. 

 Hosting the State Council meeting 

  
 

Council 7572 Officer Listing 

For 2015-2016 

  

   Grand Knight Robert Guyre Jr 490-4306 

 Deputy Grand Knight Leonard Snell 660-2070 

 Chancellor Lawrence Sarkozy 912-5967 

 Recorder Richard Parow 434-2501 

 Financial Secretary David Kling 434-9243 

 Treasurer George Fredette 603 801-1478 

 Advocate Patrick Sullivan  216-1748 

   Warden Kenneth Spina 475-4689 

 Inside Guard Mike Mrvos 505-7654 

 Outside Guard Joe Pfeifer      (617) 775-3032 

 Trustee (3yrs) Aaron Kesmetis 986-2439 

 Trustee (2yrs)                David Centazzo 458-2105 

 Trustee (1yr) Bennie DelVeechio 890-0072  
    Insurance Agent Stephen White 894-4780 

 
 

May Birthdays 
 

Charles Dandreta, Ray Labrecque, Ken 
Spina, Mike Funk, and Ted Girata 
 

“Happy Birthday to you!” 
 

New Members to the Council 
Last Monday two new members joined our 
council by taking their 1st degree.  Please 
welcome Steve Dastous and Mike Funk to our 
ranks. This month we also had a transfer into 

the council, Marcil Trepanier 

       

   



   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

Scholarship Applications 
 
St. Matthew Council #7572 is planning to 

award $500 scholarships to one or two 

deserving students depending upon the 

number of candidates submitting applications.  

All candidates must be either a council member 

or an immediate family member (including 

grandchildren) who are registered at an 

accredited college or school. In order to provide 

a little extra time for the student to complete 

his/her essay application forms are enclosed in 

this month’s newsletter. We are asking that the 

completed forms and essays be mailed to the 

council’s address or mailed/delivered directly to 

David Kling, 74 Meetinghouse Rd. no later than 

Thursday, June 30th.  
Dads and Moms please don’t let your child 
or grandchild forget to get their essay and 
application filled out and mailed before 
June 30th. At this point we have received NO 
applications. 
 
 

Mother’s Day Flowers 
 
A total of 750 flowers were handed out to 
parishioners on Mother’s Day weekend.  
Thanks to all of our brothers, family members 
and others that assisted in distributing the 
flowers. The proceeds were sent from the 
church to New Hampshire Birthright. Again, 
thanks to everyone who took their time to help 
out in this very worthwhile task. 
 

NH STATE CONVENTION REPORT 

The State K of C Convention was held at the 

Radisson Hotel in Nashua on April 29th thru 

May 1st. GK Bob Guyre and FS Dave Kling 

were the voting delegates representing our 

Council.  

Our own PGK, Wayne Griffin, was reelected as 

State Deputy, which means he will be the CEO 

for the State over this next year. 

Congratulations to Wayne on his outstanding 

accomplishments over the past year and we 

look forward to more of the same in the 

upcoming year. 

 

            
 

 

Council Elections 
 
Below is a proposed list of officers for 2015-

2016.  It is time that 3rd degree members of 

our council step up and declare their 

candidacy for an office at the meeting when 

elections are held. As you can see, there are 

several positions that need to be filled with 

new names. Do please consider speaking up 

and volunteering as a candidate for office at 

the meeting. 

 
Grand Knight     
Deputy Grand Knight   
Chancellor   
Financial Secretary  Dave Kling (appt) 
Treasurer   
Advocate    
Recorder   
Warden   
Inside Guard   
Outside Guard   
Trustee (3 yr)  
Trustee (2 yr)        Aaron Kesmetis 
Trustee (1 yr)        Dave Centazzo 
 
 

 

Memorial Day  
 
Please take a moment to remember our 
veterans who gave their lives as the ultimate 
sacrifice for our freedoms including religious. 

   
Quarterly Meeting 

 

Our council has agreed to host the next 
Quarterly meeting on July 24th.  We will be 
discussing various issues and requirements for 
the meeting. 

 

Annual Summer Outing 
Initial plans for this year’s outing are on the 
agenda be discussed at the meeting. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


